Week of 15th June 2020


Dear Class 3,

Hi everyone! It was so good to see you all on our Zoom chat. I’m so glad the computer in class was able to show the video and transmit the sound too, it was lovely being in class and us all being ‘virtually’ together. Thank you for sharing your news and showing us things we’ve been doing at home.

I was feeling a little bit sad earlier in the week when I found out you wouldn’t all be coming back to school before the summer holidays but then I realised that these rules are to keep us safe so it all for the best in the long term.  I had a  think about all the fun times we had together before lockdown. We have our Class 3 photo thanks to Mrs Atkins so we have that of us all together. Hopefully we will have a time when it is allowed to get together and celebrate our year together.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are still doing maths, English, topic and RE throughout the week, I’ve sent you the work we will be doing next week. I hope you are finding a bit of time each day to keep practicing your times tables, spellings and taking time to enjoy a good book. 

We’re all looking forward to our next Zoom already!

I’m missing you lots. Take good care of yourselves.

Love 
Miss Coyne
